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B.1 Notices  

B.1.1 Notice of Memorandum of Understanding for the Confidentiality of Information among the Members of the Heads 
of Regulatory Agencies Committee 

NOTICE OF  
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING FOR  

THE CONFIDENTIALITY OF INFORMATION AMONG  
THE MEMBERS OF THE HEADS OF REGULATORY AGENCIES COMMITTEE 

May 12, 2022 

The Ontario Securities Commission (“OSC”) – together with the Bank of Canada, Office of the Superintendent of Financial 
Institutions, Department of Finance Canada, Alberta Securities Commission, Autorité des marchés financiers, British Columbia 
Securities Commission – has entered into a memorandum of understanding (the “MOU”) for the confidentiality of information 
among the members of the Heads of Regulatory Agencies Committee (the “HOA”). The MOU sets out the HOA members’ mutual 
understanding regarding the treatment of confidential information among them. The OSC entered into the MOU on April 29, 2022.    

Chaired by the Governor of the Bank of Canada, the HOA is a federal-provincial forum for the discussion of financial sector issues. 
The objective of the HOA is to share information and perspectives on emerging regulatory issues, financial system trends and 
broad market developments that cut across functional responsibilities of HOA members.   

Questions may be referred to: 

Cindy Wan 
Manager, Global Affairs 
Global and Domestic Affairs 
416-263-7667 
cwan@osc.gov.on.ca 

Yan Kiu Chan 
Senior Advisor 
Global and Domestic Affairs 
416-204-8971 
ychan@osc.gov.on.ca  
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